
                                                                  PUBLIC FACILITIES 

August 27, 2020 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT    ALSO PRESENT 

Chairman Skultety     Mayor Barry                   Traci Bentley 

Alderman Dorchinecz                           Alderman Budd                  Margaret Bergner 

Alderman Olive     Alderman Bryant                                  Liz Hile 

Alderman Driskell     Superintendent Mann               Morgan Holthaus                                        

                                        Treasurer Nation                             Teresa Wright              

                                          Owen Lasswell  

Chairman Skultety called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M.     

 

BASEMENT FLOOR REPAIR 

Chairman Skultety presented a quote from TSR Concrete Coatings in the amount of $7,548.00.  This amount 

includes resurfacing from the bottom of the stair case, both bathrooms and all the flooring up to the double 

doors.  This flooring comes with a 5-year warranty on any Chipping, Peeling or Delamination.  Alderman Olive 

stated that City Hall has the same floor throughout the building and would like the basement floor to be 

replaced with tile to match and it would cost less.   

 

Motion by Alderman Driskell and seconded by Alderman Dorchinecz to recommend to the City Council to 

accept the quote from TSR Concrete Coatings in the amount of $7,548.00 to resurface the basement floor, from 

the bottom of the staircase up to the double doors, including both bathrooms.  Motion carried 4-0.  

 

MOVE STREET & SEWER OFFICES TO GAGNE BUILDING 

Superintendent Mann would like to have the Street and Sewer Offices moved to the Gagne Building.  The 

current building is small and cluttered.  There would need to be some remodeling done before the move could 

happen.  Alderman Budd stated there is only $8,000.00 in the budget for the Gagne Building so repairs would 

probably have to wait and put into next year’s budget.  Treasurer Nation suggested if the building would be 

used for the Street and Sewer Offices the repairs should come out of their budget not the Municipal Building.  

 

Motion by Alderman Olive and seconded by Alderman Driskell to recommend to the City Council to allow the 

Street and Sewer Offices to be moved to the Gagne Building, after necessary repairs are made.  This will be 

paid out of the Street and Sewer budget.  Motion carried 4-0. 

 

 

 

Motion by Alderman Olive and seconded by Alderman Driskell to adjourn.  Motion carried 4-0.  Meeting 

adjourned at 6:32 P.M. 

 

 

 

_______________________ 

Public Facilities Committee 

Chris Skultety, Chairman  

 


